The Power Of Gotham

I just wanted to take a moment to thank Corey Bearak for his major help he
did for my company, and more importantly my industry. After Gov Cuomo
announced his executive order 202.6. it had a list of all essential businesses
and services. Pest Control was not specifically listed even though Chamber of
Commerce and CISA declare that we are. Corey was able to work his magic
and find us a request to be added to the essential list. (see link below).

https://esd.ny.gov/sites/default/files/Request%20for%20Designation%20Form

I then acted and sent the request form to everyone I knew in the pest
control industry to submit this request. We are still an essential service due
to the fact we place a key role to the safety of our fellow New Yorkers, and
business is running as normal as possible with us.

Thank you again Corey. Just proves how a spark of Gotham, can turn into a
forest fire of results.

Very Respectfully,
Matthew Nowak

To read more powerful stories, click here!



